
Welcome back 5th and 6th Grade!! 

Dear Fifth and Sixth Grade  
Musicians and Families:  

 
 
 
 

Welcome back! I hope you had a wonderful 
summer filled with fun, sun, and lots of  
music! I am very happy to be the new  
orchestra director here at Linden! 

 
 
 
 

This year, we will continue to grow as  
musicians. We will learn more scales and  
exercises to develop our ears and muscle-
memory.  We will learn new music, both  
traditional and modern. Finally, we will focus 
on performing together as an ensemble and 
balancing our own sound with the sound of 
other musicians. 

Please continue to practice diligently 
throughout the year! You will be given 
Seesaw assignments and a practice  
record to fill out and have signed by a 
family member before your lesson. 
Remember—the goal is to practice  
100 minutes a week! 

 
 
 
 

This year’s fifth and sixth grade string 
lessons will be on TUESDAYS! Please be 
on time and prepared for your lesson! 
As always, if there is a major conflict 
with your scheduled lesson time, please 
let me know and I can offer an  
alternate time during the day.  

 
 
 
 

I am looking forward to an amazing 
year of orchestra at Linden!! 
 
      ~ Miss V :)  

A warm welcome to the 
newest members of the 
Linden Orchestra! This year 
you will learn the  
basic skills needed to play 
your violin, viola, or cello. 
You will get to demonstrate 
all that you’ve learned by 
joining us in the Spring  
Concert in May!  
 

Beginning orchestra 
weekly lessons are  
rotating this year! Your 
lessons will be on  
TUESDAYS!  Make sure 
you have a schedule and 
know your group letter! 
If there is ever a  
conflict with your lesson 
time, please let me know! 
 

You always are expected 
to be at your lesson time 
— even if you forget your 
instrument! We only have 
30 minutes a week to 
learn all that we need to 
know, so it is very  
important 
that you are 
at each lesson.  

Welcome New orchestra members!! 
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Bring your instrument to Miss V! DO 
NOT try to re-tune the instrument 
yourself or you might break a string! 
 
Either bring your instrument to 
Miss V or take it to a music store 
for replacement! 
 
Try rosining the bow again, and 
check that it has rosin dust on it! 
Make sure it’s tightened! 
 
Do not try to replace it! Bring it to 
Miss V! 
 
Bring it in to Miss V to assess the 
damage! She might be able to fix 
it! If not, send it to your rental  
company or bring it to a music store! 

IF:  
your instrument is out of tune- 
 
 
 
a string is broken- 
 
 
 
the bow won’t make a sound- 
 
 
 
the bridge popped off- 
 
 
something snapped in half- 
 
 
 

Common string instrument issues 
and how to fix them! 


